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Mr. Takashi Koizumi 

Secretary General 

Mayors for Peace 

c/o Hiroshima Peace Culture Foundation 

1-5 Nakajima-cho, Naka-ku, Hiroshima 730-0811 JAPAN 

 

Dear Secretary-General Koizumi, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

 

On behalf of the International Campaign to Abolish Nuclear Weapons (ICAN), I would like to 

congratulate Mayors for Peace and express our steadfast support for the Vision for Peaceful 

Transformation to a Sustainable World, which is an exciting and bold commitment to tackling 

the world’s most pressing issues, including ending the threat of nuclear weapons.  

 

Mayors for Peace has long been a leading advocate for the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear 

Weapons and we are thrilled that universalization of the TPNW will be among its key goals 

going forward. We look forward to standing shoulder-to-shoulder with Mayors for Peace, while 

working with its member cities across the world, to realise this important vision.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Beatrice Fihn 

Executive Director, ICAN 
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